
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:         Members, Board of Education  

                Dr. Al Roberts, Superintendent  

 

FROM:  Sheryl Marinier  

 

RE:         No Child Left Behind Requests  
 

DATE:   August 23, 2011  

 

 

The district has annually received requests from neighboring districts to educate some of their students as 

part of school for choice under the No Child Left Behind Act. Due to space, staffing and other considerations, 

District 97 is not able to accept these students. The purpose of the board action is to communicate the formal 

decision by the Board of Education to not accept students who are not residents of the district. This item will 

return to the Board as an action item on September 13, 2011.  

 

Attachments: Cicero District 99  

                        South Berwyn District 100  
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